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President

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Secretary

Ann Rudolph
            463-5803
Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

Board Members

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Term thru 6/19

James Schreiber


463-3377

Gary Hardesty


463-1648

Dale Theiss


463-9215

Amy Geddes


463-6645

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
6-26 Open 
7-3 No meeting today
7-4 Picnic w. Club meeting 

7-10 Open 

7-17 Open
Upcoming Events:
7-4 Picnic meeting at Rechel’s

7-27,28 Night in the Country

8-12 Giomi Memorial Golf Tourn.

8-16,17,18,19 County Fair
9-15 Taste of the Valley dinner
July 4th meeting: Instead of meeting Tuesday evening, like normal, note that we will be meeting Wednesday for a 4th of July picnic dinner, transfer of leadership meeting (Lynda steps down and Kathy takes over) and capping it all off with the 4th of July fireworks display.  Can’t imagine much more fun than that can you?  Bring your swim suit and include a dip in the Rechel pool.  It all takes place at the old Snyder Ranch House near the West end of Bridge St. (where Dennis and Lucy live).  Around 5:00 or 5:30 PM things should get started.  Dinner will probably be some time around 6:00 or 6:30.  Nobody seems to know (or care) when the Club meeting will start, but it should be short.  Just a ways down their driveway  is a great place to watch the fireworks.
 The picnic dinner is pretty well setup at this time.  I think Lucy has signed up four members to bring various salads.  The main course will be steaks left over from our Spring Dinner/Dance event and prepared by our talented BBQ crew (they will do a few hot dogs for kids also).  Dessert will be berry cobbler with homemade ice cream and maybe some cup cakes.  If you don’t think this will be enough, check with Lucy before bringing more.  We  really don’t want lots of left overs.  
Joe Giomi Memorial Golf Tournament:  Sunday August 12 is the date for this event.  Since its inception two years ago this event has been the major contributor to supporting our scholarship program.  Last year it brought in almost $13,000 for scholarships.  Joe used to support the scholarship program with golf tournaments and Cheryl has given us a way to continue his legacy.  We need a few members to help, mostly about lunch time.  Talk to Cheryl or Ann if you can help with this event.

Taste of the Valley Dinner: September 14-15 is YTA’s Taste of the Valley fund raiser.  Saturday 9-15 is our part of that event.  This year our theme is an All-American BBQ.  Peggy is organizing the dinner, and she will need lots of help in making it work.  We have always done a good job of planning and preparing, but we need to do a better job of controlling the serving of the dinner this year.  Save this date and be ready to help.

RYLA: It is that time of year again.  In fact it is past that time.  The first week of RYLA is over.  The second week starts Sunday 6-24.  The third week is July 8-13 and transportation is needed.  We have 6 students going to the third week and we need drivers to take students to RYLA camp on July 8 and to bring them home on July 13.  It is an interesting experience.  If you pick them up you can get a chance to look around the facilities.  It is an impressive facility.  Let Steve Singer know if you can help with the driving this year.
Greeters: Kathy announced at last week’s meeting that she intends to reestablish our greeter program.  A schedule will be generated and published.  Having a good friendly greeting at the door when entering for Rotary meetings was always pleasant, but I think we just got lazy.  I don’t know how Kathy will inspire us to do what should be done but I wish her luck.  I tend to favor punishment as an inspiration incentive.  Fines is too easy and objectionable a punishment.  How about service on a project.  If you forget to serve as greeter Kathy can appoint you to be in charge of an upcoming service project (like county fair beer sales).  Maybe Kathy can be more positive.
Upcoming beer sales:  Now that I reminded myself remember we have two fund raising projects coming up yet this summer.  Night in the Country is July 27-28.  We need ten or twelve people each night to help with beer sales.  Talk to James Schreiber to find out if we have enough people signed up.  You have to signup early and go through a background check.  It is not just a matter of showing up the night of the event.
The Lyon County Fair is August 16-19 and Rotary has the beer sales concession.  We will need a bunch of people because there are a lot of hours to cover and a few hours when it is very busy.  Save those dates and be ready to do your share of our work.
New Foundation member:  At their June meeting our Club Board elected Candy LoBue to serve the remainder of Ken Bitler’s term on our Yerington Rotary Club Foundation Board of Directors.  She will join Skip Bolton,  Judy Price, Steve Rye, James Neely, Gary Hardesty, Gerry Boschert, Kathy Mann and Tom Price on that Board.
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